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Today the American Action Forum released an analysis examining the regulatory costs incurred over President 
Trump’s first 100 days. AAF finds that over President Trump’s first 100 days his administration has imposed 
nearly $4 billion less in regulatory burdens than President Obama’s Administration had in his first 100 days. 
Furthermore, when you add in President Trump’s deregulatory measures the gap grows to $7.6 billion less in 
imposed regulatory costs than the Obama Administration.

Click here to read the analysis.
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https://www.americanactionforum.org/insight/first-100-days-regulation/

